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Community Services 

 

 

 School Age Care is up and running before and after school with over 30 registered students 

 

 Currently 52 enrolled in the Kindergarten Connection (Pre-School) program. Classes began Monday 

September 21. 

 

 

 

Activities 

 

On Monday October 21, the MSHSL Board of Directors changed directions and has opened the Football 

and Volleyball season. Prior to that practice seasons had opened Sept. 14 for FB & VB.  Practice seasons for 

SB, Bb and Track are opened beginning next Monday Oct. 5 – 24. They will remain open, however with fall 

sports taking place we expect very few to participate. 

 

Practices for JH & HS levels of FB and VB begin tonight.  Between FB, VB & Cheerleading 7-12 we have 

just over 140 students registered to participate. 

 

Varsity FB will play 6 games between Oct. 9 & Nov. 11 with a two week Section playoff scenario, yet 

TBD. JV & JH FB will play 4 or 5 games. 250 spectators are allowed to come to games. For Varsity WEM 

will be able to allow 170 for home games and 80 for away games. All teams in our District will be afforded 

the same. Tickets will be sold. That plan is expected to come out later this week. Spectators do not include, 

players, coaches, managers, game workers, or media however Media must get permission to attend.   

 

Varsity VB will play 14 games between Oct. 8 and Nov. 24 with a two week Section playoff scenario yet 

TBD. JV & JH will also play the 14 games. No spectators will be allowed into games. 

 

I am also making arrangements to live stream as many games (all levels) as possible through the NFHS site 

WEM has used for the past few years. No concession stand or locker room use will be allowed. 

 

The MSHSL Board of Directors is scheduled to meet again this Thursday Oct. 1 to make decisions 

regarding playoff seasons and winter and spring 2021 activities. 

 

Plans are ever evolving, as it seems the norm, for our Covid times.  We will do the best to communicate 

with parents and participants as decisions are made. 
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